## TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE

TO:

Ronald Belmont, Supervisor and Members of the Town Board

FROM:

Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller

RE:

Town Board Meeting of May 18, 2015

DATE:

May 8, 2015

Approval is requested for Michael Piccini and Sean McAdam to attend the 2015 Municity USER Conference.

The conference is on Friday May 29<sup>th</sup>, 2015 from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm at the Garden City Hotel, Long Island, NY.

The conference is free of charge.

Respectfully submitted.



## TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON

ALFRED F. SULLA, JR. MUNICIPAL BUILDING BUILDING DEPARTMENT I HEINEMAN PLACE HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528



Telephone: (914) 670-3050 Fax: (914) 835-7491

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Jackie Greer, Town Clerk

FROM:

Robert W. Fitzsimmons, Building Inspector

RE:

Agenda

DATE:

May 14, 2015

Suzanne Fuller and I will be attending the Municity User Conference, Friday May 29<sup>th</sup>. Please add it to the agenda for the May 18<sup>th</sup> meeting.